Date:  September 19, 2019

To: Bruce Barker, President
       Pine Barons Board of Trustees

From:  Ann & George Neff 

Re: 	Print Media Marketing Report

At your suggestion, we have invited Andrew Frumento to join the Print Media Marketing team.  We have shared some ideas for a new logo, but have not as yet scheduled a meeting.  Our goal is to have a recommendation by the time the chorus votes on the Operating Manual at the Annual Meeting on October 7. We will try to have something for the Board to review prior to that.

The update of the brochure and other general publicity material is currently on hold pending the chorus vote mentioned above. 

We are preparing a flyer advertising “Ready Set Sing” which can go out as soon as the instructor is under contract. We may also slip in a new photo from Joel, if he has one that is appropriate. This would be the only mailing that needs to post before the Annual Meeting.

Steven Ritz has given us some preliminary information on the Holiday Show, so we have begun thinking of design possibilities to work out with him.

Respectfully submitted,
Ann & George Neff
Print Media Marketing
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